
PIG® Barrel Top Absorbent Mat with
Skirt

MAT182 Heavyweight,For 55 gal. drums with 2
bungs (.75" Dia. and 2" Dia.),15 pads per box

Shaped to fit on drum tops to soak up pump drips
and keep barrel tops clean; included skirting keeps
surrounding floor clean.

Heavyweight construction is highly durable and
absorbent to handle pump drips and dispensing
spills; skirting keeps surrounding floor area
clean

-

Soaks up pump drips from barrel tops without
cluttering up your work space with dirty rags!

-

Fits 55-gallon steel drum tops; pre-cut with
holes for .75" and 2" bungs to provide a perfect
fit

-

Skirt absorbs liquids on the floor space
surrounding a drum, helping keep your
dispensing area clean, safe and dry; poly
backing on the skirt prevents absorbed liquids
from reaching the floor

-

Contains 15 barrel top mat pads and 15 skirts-
PIG Mat lasts 2x longer than competitive mats
and won't rip, tear or fray even when saturated;
liquids absorb quickly for faster, easier
cleanups and safer workplaces

-

Wall-mountable dispenser box makes it easy to
dispense and store your mat

-

Absorbs most common industrial liquids - oils,
coolants, solvents, water and more

-

Can be wrung out and incinerated after use to
reduce waste or for fuels blending

-

Mats take on the properties of absorbed liquids
- always take proper precautions when handling
saturated absorbents

-

Specifications

Use With 55 gal. drums with 2 bungs (.75" Dia. and 2" Dia.)

Dimensions ext. dia. 22"

Mat Weight Heavyweight

Recycled Content 25% or more Recycled Content

Absorbency Up to 9.8 gal. per box

Absorbency per Up to 83.62 oz. per pad



Color Gray

Brand PIG

Bung Opening .75" & 2"

Category Barrel Top Absorbent Mat

Drum Type Steel Drum

Drum Size 55 gal.

Flammability Specifications Flame Resistant - Will melt and self-extinguish

Fluid Absorbed Oils; Coolants; Solvents; Water; Universal

Indoor/Outdoor Indoor Use

Incinerable Yes

Reusable No

Static-Dissipative No

UV Resistant No

Wringable Yes

Sold as 15 pads per box

Weight 12 lbs.

# per Pallet 20

Composition Polypropylene

Includes
15 - PIG® Barrel Top Absorbent Mat

15 - Absorbent Skirting

UNSPSC 47131901

Metric Equivalent

Absorbency per Up to 2.5 L per pad

Absorbency Up to 37.1 L per box

Weight 5.4 kg

Dimensions ext. dia. 56cm

Technical Information

Technical Documents

PIG Universal Absorbent Mats

PIG® Universal Absorbents

29 CFR 1910.22(a)(2)

https://newpig.scene7.com/is/content/NewPig/pdfs/MATS.pdf
https://newpig.scene7.com/is/content/NewPig/pdfs/MSD014.pdf
https://www.ecfr.gov/current/title-29/subtitle-B/chapter-XVII/part-1910/subpart-D/section-1910.22#p-1910.22(a)(2)



